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The State College Police Department is looking for your help to identify suspects who 
were involved in the damage to a business advertisement outside 403 South Allen 
Street. On Saturday, October 7, 2017 at 11:19pm, four males were viewed on camera 
traveling westbound on East Fairmount Avenue when they stopped and caused 
damage to the sign. They all appear to be college-aged, white males. 
 
We are urging anyone who may have information regarding this incident to contact the 
State College Police Department at (814) 234-7150, by email or submit an anonymous 
tip through our website. 
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